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5th September 2022 
  
  
Dear Parents 
 
  
On behalf of all the staff and Governors welcome back to the start of what 
promises to be another exciting and eventful year at Oxton St Saviour’s 
school.  
  
It has been great to welcome the children back to school after the break and 
today, during my collective worship, we talked once again about how important 
all of the children and adults are to our team and all the things we can do to 
make our school the very best it can be. We reinforced our school rules of 
Ready, Respectful, Safe to start the year as we mean to go on.  
 
Over the holidays there has been extensive electrical work done on the whole 
school. The cost was over two hundred thousand pounds. This was a much 
needed update. 
  
On Thursday and Friday we had two successful ‘in-service’ training days. The 
staff worked hard to establish appropriate targets and learning challenges for 
the children so that we are able to offer the support necessary for all the 
children to achieve their personal potential. Our main priority has been, and 
continues to be, to look for ways to enhance and extend the excellent quality 
of teaching, learning and care provided for the children. 
  
A very special welcome goes to all of the new children and their families, who 
will be joining us for the first time. Also to: Miss Webber in year six and 
teaching assistants Mrs Hill, Miss Quilty and Miss Webber. We are all looking 
forward to working with them.  
 
   
Yours sincerely 
 

Andy Ramsden 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


